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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 
REMINDER  

NON-COMPLIANCE WITH SAFETY 

EXPORT OPERATIONS  
JUMBO BAG OPERATION  

 
 
Valued customer,  
 
The security and safety policy of the terminal protects the environment, goods, customers and all 

equipment within its premises to guarantee the safety of all its users. Therefore, we ought all our 

customers to respect all mandatory rules and regulations in the terminal in order to ensure the smooth 

running of all our operations.  

 

We observed and stopped several jumbo bag operations in the export zone, which is strictly forbidden 

in the terminal. We kindly remind our valued customers that this operation is not allowed at SGTD 

Doraleh Terminal.  

Kindly note any obstruction or failure to comply with any rule or regulation will result in a penalty. 

 

We thank you for your understanding and compliance with this circular. 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 
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